
lrs. Satenik H. Ourian 
395 ,iverside Drive 

February 5, 1 76 

t~ew York, .. Jew York 10025 

Dear r-trs. Our ian: 

Some time ago \<le wrote you asking that you 
renew our St. Vartan Stewardshi for 
another year. We are most anxious to hear 
from you in this regard, and v1ould be happy 
if your could resnond. 

Your initial enrollment as a Steward is evid~nce 
of your a\iareness o the im ... ortance of this 
progra~ to our Diocese. 

It is our hope that this awareness will prompt 
you to continue your sup?ort. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


